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SIDEWALK GRANTS  
  
Hollidaysburg Borough Council has 

authorized a grant program for all 

residents and property owners. This grant 

will reimburse the property owner 25% of 

the cost of replacement, installation, or 

repair of a pedestrian sidewalk & curbs 

located along a public street. Applications 

will be reviewed in the order they are 

received. The program will remain open 

until funds are exhausted or until Council 

closes the program. Grant and Permit 

Applications are available at the Borough 

Building, 401 Blair Street, during regular 

office hours. 

 

CRUISE-IN 2024 
The Allegheny Street Cruise-In 2024 had beautiful weather and was a pleasant evening 

of enjoying classic cars and the music of the Fabulous Flashbacks.  There were more 

volunteers and more prizes than in 2023.  

 

Thank you to our Interim Borough Manager Patti Duron for choosing the two cars 

receiving special prizes for the evening; a red 1955 Chevy Bel Air/Sam Matthew of  

Altoona for Mayorôs Choice, and a black Buick Roadmaster/John Litzinger of 

Duncansville for Managerôs Choice. We thank the event sponsor, Stuckey Ford 

Hollidaysburg, and the music sponsor, Hollidaysburg Area Arts Council.  The 

volunteers from American Legion Riders are also thanked for their excellent safety 

skills as the participating cars flooded into every possible parking spot on Allegheny 

Street. Many thanks also to safety volunteers Regis Nale, Don Delozier, Andrew 

Holodnik, and Jeff Imler.  

 

 

 

FARMERS MARKET  CONTINUES 

The Hollidaysburg Farmers Market will continue through September 

each Tuesday from 11-2 pm, rain or shine, on Montgomery Street near 

the Diamond. 

Night Markets are held on the third Friday of each month from 5-8 

pm, in conjunction with Third in the Burg. Enjoy a market with friends 

and neighbors, support our local growers and producers, and please 

donôt forget to check out our local businesses after your market visit! 

On Facebook: Hollidaysburg Farmers Market 
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NEW BOROUGH 

MANAGER  

The Borough of Hollidaysburg proudly welcomes 

(BACK!) our new Borough Manager, Ethan Imhoff.  As 

a former Borough employee and long-time 

Hollidaysburg resident, Ethan is familiar with our 

challenges and our opportunities.  

His recent work in the city of Johnstown included the 

development of a new city park and a long-overdue 

renovation of Johnstown's Main Street.  Ethan brings 

experience and enthusiasm to the Borough Manager 

position.  He is excited to serve Hollidaysburg. 

Welcome, Ethan! We are happy to have you! 

 

ARBOR DAY CELEBRATION  2024 

 

 

 

SUMMER PAVILION 

RENTALS 

For information on renting Legion Park please call 

Denny Haire at 814-695-8083. 

For Information on renting Chimney Rocks please call 

Patricia Duron at 814-695-7543. 
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